
TOWN OF ROCKINGHAM
The Town of Rockingham, VT is amending its 
Zoning Bylaws and Subdivision Regulations. The 
Planning Commission will hold a public hearing at 
6:30pm, Thursday, September 26, 2019 at the Rock-
ingham Town Offices in the Lower Theater. The 
purpose of the hearing is to receive public input 
on the proposed changes. Copies of the amend-
ments are available online at rockinghamplanning.
org and rockbf.org. Hardcopies are available at the 
Rockingham Free Public Library, the Rockingham 
Town Clerk’s Office, and mailed upon request of 
the Planning & Zoning Administrator 
(planning@rockfbf.org / 802.376.5241).


